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The original windows are no longer available, but very similar windows 
are available. When looking for replacement windows, be sure to look 
carefully at the existing windows in your unit. For example, new windows 
should have pane separators that look like the pane separators in your  
existing windows. What the pane separators are made of, for example 
vinyl, is up to you. The association does not have a favorite or required 
brand. 

The only requirement of the Quincy Hill Townhouse Association is that the 
new windows match the look of the old windows as closely as possible. 


